
Sabetha Middle School Report 
To: USD 113 BOE Members 

From: Matt Garber 

Date: 7/6/20 

Re: July BOE Meeting Building Report 

 

 

 
1. Building Maintenance:  Dean Strathman, Jeffrey Mann and Trista 

Argabright are doing a great job completing our summer maintenance 
and cleaning projects.  
 

2. Building Events:  Our 8th grade class event went very well!  We have also been 
hosting numerous meetings and trainings this summer. 
 

3. BLT:  Our Building Leadership Team is scheduled to meet on July 21st.  We will be 
reviewing data, adjusting our start of school plans with a Friday start date, 
identifying focus areas, reviewing Second Step updates, etc. and how these will 
impact student achievement. 
 

4. Fire Alarm System:  Our fire alarm system has been giving us an unexplained error 
code and is scheduled for service on Tuesday, July 7th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks,  
Matthew D. Garber 
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